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House Judiciary Committee, 

I support this bill and ask you to do the same. The fact that ghost guns are 

increasingly found at crimes scenes should be reason enough to address this issue. I 

appeal to you to consider all Oregonians and our safety. This is more of an issue 

involving crimes and not the responsible gun owner. Please consider this bill and its 

effort to minimize and/or eliminate these undetectable firearms. Please consider 

community safety and assisting to save lives, which this bill will accomplish.  

Thank you for your consideration.  

Pat Norman, MSW 


